
PORT CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

23rd  August 2016 
 
Tuesday 23rd August 2016,  HAPPENINGS 
                                                                           
Vice President Judy welcomed 58 bowlers. 
 
Club Competitions 
  
The first round of the Major/Minors was played today.     
Winners were as follows:   
(SKIPS ONLY) Margaret Walsh, Pat Light, Robyn Biddle, Barbara Standen, Faye 
Schollum, Jenny Wallis, Beth Schubert, Lyn Thompson, Shirley Devine. 
The second round to be played this Thursday 25th August at 9.00am. 
 
Minor Pairs closed today.  1st round to be played on Tuesday 6th September at 
9.00am. 
 
More entries are needed for the Versatility Fives on 19-20th September. 
  
Don’t forget Lynne Thompson in the Region 2 Singles play-off at Westport on 
Thursday 1st September at 9.00am. 
 
Upcoming events -  
 
Daffodil Day Tuesday 30th August. As this day is a fundraiser social bowlers can 
wear something yellow if they would like.  See Robyn Biddle if you can help on the 
stall before bowls.   
 
60 Club Winners:    Val Bott, Lyn Thompson, Helen Cooper 
Raffle Winners:       Mary Bennett, Nola Sykes, Robyn Biddle, Di Warrener, 
                                  Fay Martin 
 
Consolation Winners:    Pat McNeill, Dawn Olsen 
                            2nd   :    Margaret Halliday, Lorraine Stuart, Judy Brady 
                            1st    :    Di Warrener, Faye Schollum                                  

 
 
Mary Bennett, Welfare Officer, reported on members who have not been well.  She 
welcomed back Val Bott and wished Margaret Edwards, Frances Green, Barbara 
Owens and President Debbie a speedy recovery. To everyone else not in the best of 
health at the moment we send our best wishes and hope that you are well soon.          
  



 
Shirley Devine advised that the pennants list is now up.  If you are interested in 
playing in next year's pennant teams, please put your name down as soon as 
possible. 
 

  Happy Birthday to Loris Muir and Jane Stevenson 
 
Christmas Concert - We will be holding our annual Christmas Concert this year.  If 
you would like to participate or you have some ideas please contact a Committee 
Member to let them know. 
 
The Quarterly meeting was held  today Tuesday 23rd August.  
 
BOWLS – Visitors Most Welcome  
Tuesday AM – Ladies – Selectors pick, 9.15 for 9.30am start 
Thursday AM – Nominated  Ladies & Mixed Pairs, 9.15 for 9.30am Start 
Saturday AM – Nominated Triples or Fours, 9.15 for 9.30am start  
Sunday PM – Mixed Triples. 12.45 for 1pm start 

Keep smiling, see you on the green,                                                        
Gail Carmody Publicity Officer                           
 


